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From: Julie Calleya <Julie.Calleya@cornwall.gov.uk> on behalf of CornwallALC Enquiries
<enquiries@cornwallalc.org.uk>
Sent: 10 September 2024 11:38
To: CornwallALC Enquiries; Lee Dunkley
Subject: Forward planning for elections 2025

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Hello all,

After attending the CALC smaller councils meeting yesterday there were a few initial questions about the
forthcoming elections in May 2025. Guidance will be issued nearer the time but as a general steer please note the
following:

Training for Clerks
Will be offered in early 2025 — more information to follow in due course.

Costs
Cornwall Council’s initial suggestion is that the 2025 elections could cost town and parish councils around 25% more
than the 2021 elections.

Annual meeting window

1st May: Date of Election

6th May: Date at which Clirs take office and the first opportunity to issue a summaons
12th May: First possible date for annual meeting

22nd May: Last possible date for annual meeting

As | say, more detail to follow in the coming months but hopefully this steer will help with budgeting and meetings
calendars for the time being.

Kind regards

Lee Dunkley BA (Hons), MPhil, FSLCC
Deputy County Executive Officer
Cornwall Association of Local Councils
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The content of this email is intended for the named Council in membership of the Association and is based on the information provided at the
time of the enquiry. The Association is neutral and unbiased and the advice given is for the benefit of the named council as a whole and the
information provided is in line with current best practice. Details of the CALC Privacy Statement can be accessed from our website
www.cornwallalc.org.uk.




